
 

 

Message from Honourable Rachel Notley 
Premier of Alberta 

 
On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to 
the 24th anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa.  
 
Albertans take great pride in our diversity and it is in the sharing of the rich 
traditions of many cultures that we have grown strong as a province. Falun 
Dafa offers a unique opportunity for all in attendance to experience the 
cultural beauty of the Chinese-Canadian community in Alberta and the power 
of the arts to draw people together. 
 
Falun Dafa’s message of truth, compassion and tolerance is inspiring to 
people of all backgrounds. It resonates strongly in Alberta and indeed the rest 
of Canada where these principles are central to our democratic society.   
 
Special thanks to the Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton for hosting this 
festive occasion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Notley 
 
May 13, 2016 


